
Guidelines for Meetings and Indoor Gatherings in the Church Building


All guidelines and restrictions for Halton, all Ontario, and Federal, will be followed at all 
times. Since July 16, 2021, we have been in Stage 3 and will follow all guidelines for Stage 
3.


This document outlines guidelines for indoor meetings in the church.  We are permitted to 
have 25 people at an indoor gathering. 


Each person, on arrival, will complete the contact tracing form including date, name, email 
address and phone number.  These forms are provided by the church at each entrance.  
There is hand sanitizer at the entrances. 


Each person will also be able to answer NO to the self-screening questions before attending 
and will confirm when signing the contact tracing form:


• Have symptoms (fever, cough, runny nose, sore throat, or shortness of breath) 

• Have travelled outside of Canada in the past 14 days 

• Have been in close contact with a confirmed or probable case of COVID-19 


It is recommended that you only make a decision to meet inside the church if all people 
attending the meeting are vaccinated. 

It is required that all persons wear a mask and remain socially distanced.

Food and drinks should not be provided at meetings.  Attendees may bring their own drink. 


